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Important Notice to  
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 
SUPPORT FOR UKRAINE  

 
Manitobans across the province are concerned with the ongoing crisis in Ukraine. Many 
individuals and communities have stepped up to offer support for humanitarian and 
refugee efforts, including municipalities.  
 
To ensure a coordinated and effective response to the crisis in Ukraine, the province 
has established the Ukrainian Refugee Taskforce (URTF) to coordinate departments, 
agencies, local authorities and non-government organizations to support the arrival and 
settlement of Ukrainian nationals. To ensure clear communication and a rapid response 
to issues and questions, municipalities may contact the URTF by email at 
urtf@gov.mb.ca with questions and offers to provide assistance. 
 
The URTF is developing a website to ensure questions are answered with the most up 
to date information available. Additional details about the website will be provided by the 
province in the coming days. 
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